
 
SUMMARY EXPLANATION AND BACKGROUND:  

 
Thereafter, the School Board General Counsel advised staff that changes made by the Board were 
substantive, and therefore the Policy should be rescheduled again for School Board consideration and 
adoption. Subsequently, the Policy was scheduled for School Board consideration at the August 4, 2015 
RSBM. 
 
At this meeting, the Board made changes to language pertaining to “Partners in Education” and added the 
following language to Rule 9 of the Policy “Parties can only enter into leases up to one (1) year.”  Given these 
changes, the General Counsel recently advised again that changes made by the School Board to the Policy 
were substantive and therefore, the Policy should again be scheduled for School Board consideration and 
final adoption; hence the Policy is scheduled for this RSBM.     
 
This revised Policy has been reviewed and approved as to form and legal content by the Office of the 
General Counsel. 


